
From: Sam Cooke [mailto:scooke11@suddenlink.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 12:10 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: hog cafo 

 
I support the banning of any hog business that would drain intothe Buffalo River. The Buffalo River 
needs to be protected and kept in its natural state for the benefit of generations to come. To see it is to 
love it.  Sorry I cannot attend your meeting—good luck.    Kate Cooke  Batesville Ar 
 


